Last year when I needed a break- and the class needed a bit of stimulation from weeks of tradefairs/sage etc…  I came up with this fun little exchange and I just used it last week.
 

In late Spring-  (now)

 

After we have updated our job descriptions based on all the things they have done for year so far etc.  I throw out a “Wacky Wednesday”  and they must pick a partner from another department-  and do a CROSS TRAINING DAY.   Goes something like this…. I write on the white board.

 

1. Welcome to Wacky Wednesday! 
2. Today you must pick a partner from another department. Including CEO…. Admin etc…  even me! 
3. You both must learn each others jobs, from start to finish, review job descriptions, show and tell all the projects you have worked on etc.etc.- You each have 20 minutes then I shout SWITCH and the next person goes-  talk fast, get as much in as possible…….. 
4. Have fun!  

5. Tomorrow - you switch again for the day! 20 min/20 min 

6. On Friday we will have a “what the heck does ______________ do anyway?  Discussion.  And you will need to describe your partner’s position and what they have done for the company. 
 

I do this at least 2 times before the end of the year.  It is really fun!  They get a kick out of it and they love telling each other about all the work they do!  Makes then accountable!  Much easier for them to write up their self -evaluations for the end of year for me as well.

 

Just thought I would share……

Lisa Parker

